
Society of Statistics, Computer and Applications (SSCA) 

January 27, 2017 

 Change of dates of Annual Conference (06 March to 08 March 

2017) 

1.    This has reference to the notices dated 27 May 2016 and subsequently 01 

November 2016 sent to you by e-mail and hosted at the SSCA 

website www.ssca.org.in about the organization of 19th Annual Conference 

of the Society of Statistics, Computer and Applications (SSCA) at Sher-e-

Kashmir University of Agricultural Sciences and Technology at 

Jammu, Jammu during 27 February 2017 to 01 March 2017. 

2.   In this connection, it is now informed that because of an overlap with the 

visit of Accreditation Team of ICAR at SKUAST-Jammu during 27 

February 2017 to 02 March 2017, the University Management 

Committee has advised to postpone the dates of the conference as no 

concurrent event can be held during this period. Therefore, in 

consultation with the authorities of SKUAST-J, it has been decided to 

postpone the dates of the Conference. 

3. The conference would now be held during 06 March, 2017 to 08 March 

2017 at the same venue as mentioned above. All the activities of the 

conference would continue as planned. The inconvenience caused by the 

change of dates is deeply regretted.  

4. There have been some queries about holding of conference at Jammu 

because of the disturbances in the region. There had been detailed 

discussion about this with the organizers. They have assured that Jammu 

is very peaceful and is not affected by these disturbances. So the 

conference would be held as planned. 

 The registration fee can be paid online and bookings for travel can be 
made / altered. The inconvenience caused because of this last minute 

change of dates is deeply regretted. 
 
We look forward to your cooperation in making this conference a grand 

success. 
  
  

Dipak Roy Choudhury 

Secretary, SSCA 
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